
  

 

 
 

    

 

  

November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 Subject Choices for September 2021 Entry Into 

Chew Valley School Sixth Form 

 

We hope you had the opportunity to attend our virtual Sixth Form Open Evening on Tuesday 

10th November and that the experience proved helpful as part of your young person’s 

decision-making process ahead of the next academic year.  We are very proud of what is 

offered here at Chew Valley and are confident that the event will have given you a strong 

sense of that.  Should you have any further questions, please do contact one of us or any of 

the Heads of Subject listed in the prospectus as we will all be happy to help.  

 

In order to accommodate as many subject combinations as possible for the next generation 

of Chew Valley Sixth Formers, we need to do the initial round of options choices.  Following 

on from the Open Evening’s taster sessions that have hopefully helped to clarify some 

decisions, we would ask that you have a conversation with your young person over the coming 

days about the subjects they wish to pursue in the Sixth Form.  

 
Please use the paper grid on the back of this letter to indicate which courses your young 

person would like to study and return to school via their Year Group Tutor by Wednesday 

25th November.  If you have any queries about the process, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of us or Kate Rowlands, the Deputy Headteacher with responsibility for timetabling.   

 

Once again, we hope the Sixth Form Open Evening proved a valuable and exciting experience. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

     

 

 

Mrs L Woodgate      Miss H John 

Director of Sixth Form Studies   Director of Sixth Form Studies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Chew Valley School Sixth Form Subject Choices for September 2021 

 

Student Name _________________________     Tutor Group ___________

  

On the grid below please indicate which courses you would like to study at 

Chew Valley Sixth Form next year.  Please choose a minimum of three 

subjects and no more than four.  

 

Subject Tick if 

you wish 

to study 

 Subject  Tick if  

you wish 

to  study 

Art 

 

  Further Maths  

Photography 

 

  Health & Social Care  

Textiles 

 

  Psychology  

Biology 

 

  Sociology  

Chemistry 

 

  English Language & Literature  

Physics 

 

  English Literature  

Product Design 

 

  Media Studies  

Geography 

 

  Spanish  

History 

 

  Performing Arts  

Religious Studies 

 

  Information Technology  

PE  

 

  Business  

BTEC Sport  

 

  Computer Science  

BTEC National in Uniformed 

Protective Services 

 

  French  

Maths 

  

    

 

Please return the completed form to your Year Group Tutor by Wednesday 25th November 2020 


